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Dear Parish Family, 
 

Today we celebrate the Solemnity of Christ the King, the last Sunday of the church year.   Today also marks the last Sunday on which 
we will have two Sunday morning Masses.  Beginning next week, our Sunday morning Mass will be at 9:30 a.m.  Therefore, this 
Sunday and next Sunday are days of transition.   
 

One change will be in our liturgical music.  Today we thank the musical ensemble that has been playing for us at the 10:30 a.m. Mass 
on the second and fourth Sundays each month over the last 3+ years.  This will be there last Sunday with us.  Due to our change in 
Mass schedule, combined with the schedule of our adult choir, there is no longer a time available at Little Flower for them to play.  
However, they continue to play and sing at St. Philip Neri two Sundays each month.  We certainly wish them the best and pass along 
our gratitude for their service to us at Little Flower.  The group includes John Kirby, Director, Bill McNiece, Karen Jacobs, Jeannie 
McNew, Mike and Jan Gaddis, and Steve Sulkey.   
 

This Thursday, November 28, is Thanksgiving Day!  Our Thanksgiving Day Mass will be at 9:00 a.m.  There will be no other Masses 
or Communion Services on Thursday.  Little Flower School will anticipate the celebration of Thanksgiving with an all-school Mass on 
Wednesday at 8:30 a.m.   
 

We all have much for which to be grateful.  The three best ways to give thanks for all our blessings on Thanksgiving Day are to 
celebrate Eucharist as a family, spend quality time with our family and/or friends, and share some of our blessings with those in need.     
 

There will be a collection at the Thanksgiving Day Mass to benefit the St. Vincent de Paul Society.  Although your generosity was 
overwhelming with our Thanksgiving Blessing Bags, I would still invite you, if you wish, to bring a donation of non-perishable food 
to Mass on Thanksgiving Day.  Our St. Vincent De Paul parish emergency food pantry has been hit hard lately with some urgent 
needs and could use some replenishment.   If you are able, or perhaps if you were not able to participate in the Blessing Bag program, 
feel free to bring a donation to Mass on Thanksgiving Day. It may be placed on the steps around the altar.   
 

You are also invited to bring food for your own dinner to be blessed.  Please do not place this food on the steps.  You will be invited to 
bring it forward to be blessed at the end of Mass. 
 

Because of Thanksgiving, the parish offices and school will be closed on Thursday and Friday, November 28 and 29.  Also, there will 
be no Mass or Communion Service on Friday, November 28.   
 

In last week’s bulletin, we provided some information on two of this year’s Outstanding Alumni. This week we are highlighting the 
other two.   
 

Bill Bevan, Class of 1959:  Bill’s family moved to 12th and Riley when he was in the 2nd grade.  His parents were active members of 
Little Flower Parish.  His siblings all attended Little Flower Catholic School.  Bill graduated from Little Flower, Scecina Memorial 
High School, and attended Marian College.  Bill said, “My Catholic faith was instilled by my family and enriched at Little Flower.”  
 

Bill worked for Allstate Insurance Company for 40 years as Office Operations Supervisor.  When a professional team for the 
American Basketball Association (ABA) came to Indianapolis, Bill was asked to be a member of the initial statistics crew for the 
Indiana Pacers, and later he became their official scorer, a position he held for almost 49 of his 51 years with Pacers.  He worked more 
than 2400 games. 
 

Over the years Bill has volunteered as a coach for many teams at Scecina.  After retiring from Allstate, he became a substitute teacher 
at Scecina, which he has done for several years. 
 

For his 51 years of service to the Indiana Pacers and his dedication to Scecina Memorial High School, we honored Bill Bevan as an 
outstanding alumnus of Little Flower Catholic School. 
 

Bob Gavaghan, Class of 1973:  Bob grew up at 820 Dequincy, the youngest of five children of Jim and Betty Griffin Gavaghan.  He 
and his siblings all attended Little Flower School as did his mother. Bob is married to Susie Manley (‘78) Gavaghan, and they have 
two children.    Bob is a great family man who does not like the limelight and stays in the background.  He attends daily Mass every 
day during Lent and many other days as well.  Over the years Bob has coached CYO basketball at Holy Spirit, and he is currently 
helping his daughter coach girls basketball at Our Lady of Lourdes.  
 

Bob reaches out to people in need.  Bob began organizing the Gav’s Classic Basketball Tournament in 1976.  Since 1985 it has been a 
fundraiser.  The total amount raised to this day is $81,000.  For example, this year’s Classic honored Marydell Moran and David 
Short.  50% of the money went to Outreach Indiana in David’s name, and 50% went to Marydell’s husband for medical expenses.  
David, a Little Flower graduate, passed away of a car crash on April 19th, and Marydell passed away on April 12th.  David was a huge 
supporter of Outreach Indiana. Marydell and Lee Joe allowed the Classic to be played at their house on Emerson for 13 years. David 
also played in the Classic five times.  
  

For reaching out to help people in need through Gav’s Classic Basketball Tournament, we honored Bob Gavaghan as an outstanding 
alumnus of Little Flower Catholic School. 
 

Happy Thanksgiving, and have a wonderful week.      fr. bob  
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The Parish Life Commission will pass 

out Christmas Project Bags for families 
with children next weekend, November 

30 and December 1.  Inside the bag is an 

activity for your family to do to help 

celebrate the birth of Jesus.  It is our hope 

that the activity will help remind your 

family of the true meaning of Christmas, the birth of Jesus, 
Our Savior.  Please consider taking pictures of your family 

working on your project and share them with us. You may 

e-mail pictures to pclegg@littleflowerparish.org or text 

them to Peggy Clegg at 317-403-7444.  Please be sure to 

include your name when sending the pictures!  Merry 

Christmas! 
 

IT SEEMS EARLY,….BUT 
ADVENT IS COMING 

We are seeking volunteers to assist in the 

lighting of the Advent Wreath at weekend 

Masses throughout Advent. We have 

available times for the weekend of 

December 14/15.   If you are interested in 

helping, please send an email to tom@littleflowerparish.org, and 

send your preferred weekend and Mass time.  As of this writing, the 

following times are still available: 
 

December 14 at 5:00 p.m. Mass 

December 15 at 9:30 a.m. or 6:00 p.m. Mass 
 

Please respond as soon as possible as we would like to get the 

schedule set and preference will be given to those who respond 

first.  You will be sent a reminder before the weekend you are 

scheduled.  

 

PLEASE CONSIDER REMEMBERING 
LITTLE FLOWER PARISH AND SCHOOL 

IN YOUR ESTATE PLANNING. 

 

Ladies Club News 
 

Please join us Thursday, December 5 at 6:30 p.m. (note time 
change) for the Ladies Club Christmas pitch-in and meeting. The 
meat is provided. Bring a favorite side dish. If you have a family 
favorite dish, bring it and share Christmas remembrances. We will be 
making Christmas ornaments using buttons, Christmas pins, old 
Christmas cards, pretty Christmas ribbons, and trim or anything you 
can imagine would make a pretty decoration. We are collecting the 
above items, containers are at all the church doors with pictures of 
the craft we will be making to give you an idea of what we need  
Hope to see you there. 
 

Christmas Bake Sale at all weekend Masses on December 14 & 15. 
Cheese balls will be available for pick-up at this time. Pre-order 
forms are at all the Church entrances and the deadline to order 
is December 9. Bring all donated bake sale items to Church on 
Saturday, December 14 at 2 p.m. We will also accept your goodies at 
the Mass you will attend.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

For the Week of November 25 – December 1, 2019 
  

25 November Monday  

 5:30 p.m. James Gilday 

26 November Tuesday  

 5:30 p.m. Emma Weimer by Diane and Ron Sharp 

27 November Wednesday  

 8:30 a.m. Glen Schmidt by B.J. Schmidt 

 5:30 p.m. Communion Service 

28 November Thursday  

 9:00 a.m. For the Intentions of the Kramer Family by 
Charlie Goodman 

 5:30 p.m. No Communion Service 

29 November Friday 

 5:30 p.m. No Communion Service 

30 November Saturday – Vigil of the First Sunday of Advent  

 5:00 p.m. For the People 

 December Sunday – The First Sunday of Advent 

01 9:30 a.m. Judy Moss by Ray and Hazel Quinn 

 6:00 p.m. Katie White by Ladies Club 

   
 

 
 

November 24 – December 1, 2019 
 

DAY ROOM TIME GROUP 

Sunday Church 8:30 a.m. Children’s Liturgy 

 School 9:30 a.m. Religious Ed 

 Duffey Hall 9:00 a.m. PTO Pancake Breakfast 

 Church 5:00 p.m. Youth Choir Practice/ 
Sing at 6 p.m. Mass 

 Parish Center 7:00 p.m. Confirmation Prep 

Monday Duffey Hall 6:00 p.m. Journey Into Advent 

 St. Therese 6:30 p.m. SoulCore 

Tuesday St. Therese  9:30 a.m. Legion of Mary 

 Church 7:00 p.m. Christmas Choir 

Wednesday  

Thursday Happy Thanksgiving! 

 Parish Office and School Closed 

 St. Therese 8:00 p.m. AA 

Friday Parish Office and School Closed 

Saturday St. Therese 9:00 a.m. SVDP 

Sunday Church 8:30 a.m. Children’s Liturgy 

 Church 5:00 p.m. Youth Choir Practice 
Sing at 6:00 p.m. Mass 

 Parish Center 7:00 p.m. Confirmation Prep 

 

The Parish Office will be closed on  

Thursday, November 28 and Friday, November 29,  

for the Thanksgiving Holiday. 
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Spreading the Holiday Scrip  
Shopping Cheer! 

Believe or not, the holidays are quickly 
approaching! This year has flown by, but 
rest assured there is no need to panic 
about the hustle and bustle that lies 

ahead in the weeks to come. Instead make plans to 
make the most of the Holiday Season by purchasing gift 
cards through our Scrip Program!    
 
There are Scrip Order Forms at all the entrances of 
Church. Orders are placed on Tuesdays, and are 
available for pickup on Fridays. (Payment must 
accompany your order.)  We will order on the 
following dates for your Christmas needs: 

December 3, 10, 17 
You may drop off order forms at the Parish Office, 
through school, or the collection basket.  We also have 
an assortment of gift-cards on hand to purchase. If you 
have any questions, please call Lisa at the parish office, 
317- 357-8352 ext. 33.   
 

 
 

Our next session is Tuesday, December 3, from 7 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 
Our topic is An Overview of the Sacraments.  Please join us in the 
Parish Center. 
 

STEWARDSHIP CORNER   
 

Your Gifts of Treasure 
 

Weekly Budget Goal $          13,550.00 
      Collection of November 16 and 17     $           7,326.10   

      Electronic Contributions 11/11 – 11/15 $           5,336.91 

Fiscal Year 2019-2020 Actual  $        262,881.48 

Fiscal Year 2019-2020 Budget  $        284,550.00   

Fiscal Year 2019-2020 YTD DEFICIT $        - 21,668.52  
 

Home Improvement Fund 

September Contributions  $       2,204.15 

October Contributions $       2,055.14 

November Contributions (to date) $       1,941.73 
 

PLEASE NOTE 
November 10 was Intention Sunday for the Archdiocesan United 
Catholic Appeal: Christ our Hope. Christ our Hope provides year-long 
support to Archdiocesan ministries that benefit people in all parishes. 
You should have received your intention card in the mail, but extras 
are available at the church doors. If you have not turned your card in, 
or did not fill one out at church last weekend, please do so as soon as 
possible. You may place them in the regular collection or mail them to 
the Archdiocese in the envelope provided. Please be as generous as 
possible.  

 

Please take special care that you don’t mistake this for the intention 
card for parish support. Our parish awareness campaign for 
stewardship of time, talent, and treasure will take place in the coming 
months. 

 

 

  
(grades 8 thru 12) 

 

YOUTH CHOIR will sing on Sunday, November 24 and Sunday, 

December 1, meeting in church at 5 p.m. to prepare for 6 p.m. Mass.   
 

YOUTH ROOM will be open on Sunday December 1 after the 6 p.m. 

Mass until 8:30 p.m.   Plan to stop in for pizza.  All youth, grade 8 

through high school are welcome.  
 

Please keep our ill and homebound parishioners in 
your thoughts and prayers, especially the following 
people who have requested prayers for various 
reasons:   
 

Bill Ajamie, Karen Ajamie, Esther Capps, Rita Foley, Ed 
Galluzzi, Roberta Galluzzi, Gene Miller, Joe Swift,  Dave Parris, 
Denice Rose, Martha Haddin, Gary Walters, Haydee Gloria, Mary 
Shea, Charles Aughe, Barbara Spellman. 
  
If you get a chance, please send them a card or a note. It will really 
brighten their day. This week we especially want to remember: 
 

Theresa Lotz 

853 N Butler Avenue, Indianapolis, IN 46219 
 

If you or someone in your family is ill or serving our country and 
would like their name listed in the bulletin so others can pray for 
them, please contact Peggy Clegg at 317-357-8352 or 
pclegg@littleflowerparish.org. 

 

Our parish Christmas Party will be on 

Sunday, December 8 after the 9:30 a.m. 
Mass.  This is a great opportunity to relax 
with family and friends and hopefully get 
everyone into the Christmas spirit!  This year 
we will be having brunch instead of lunch due 

to the earlier start time!  Santa and Mrs. Claus will be present 
for those Kodak moments, so please bring a camera if you 
want a picture.  Mark your calendar and plan on coming. 
Don’t miss out on all the fun!   

 

LECTORS will need 

their new workbooks 

for the year beginning 

with the readings of November 30 and 

December 1.  Please pick up your copy in 

the sacristy. 
 

Confirmation Candidates: 
Our last session was on Nov. 3 
and we covered chapter 3, “The 
Jesus Question”...our homework 
was to meet with your sponsor 

and complete the picture frame by adding your pictures. 
The pictures are also displayed in the back of church! 
Parishioners are praying for you and your sponsors. 
Please read chapter 7 p.167-188 “The Eucharist” and 
answer the questions for our next session Nov. 24,  
from 7 - 8:30 p.m. in the parish center. 
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The Little Flower Men’s Club is selling Crew 
Carwashes! We will be selling after all 
Masses this weekend as well as during the 
rest of November. 

 

See Jeff Lyons or Rick Fischer to purchase outside of Mass. 
 

Crew Carwashes are $9 each & half of all proceeds will go to the 
Little Flower campus garage upgrade project. 

 

***ATTENTION HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS*** 

DO YOU NEED SERVICE CREDITS? 

The Little Flower Invite Commission needs two child care 

helpers on 12/2 and 12/9 in Duffey Hall from 6:45p.m.-8:30 

p.m.  We have games, coloring, artwork supplies, and 

adorable, well-behaved children who just need a couple of 

enthusiastic, capable sitters.  Please call or text Cindy 

Woods at 317-408-6396.  Thank you!  Completion of Safe 

Sitter Program required. 

 

The Parish Life Commission will host “Journey into Advent: Faith, 
Family, and Fun" on Monday, 
November 25 from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m., in 
the school cafeteria.  This is an 
opportunity for families to reflect on 
the meaning of Advent before it begins 
on December 1.  The evening will 
begin with dinner (pizza).  Following 
dinner each family will be given the 
opportunity to make an Advent 
Calendar.  The evening is free, but 
reservations are needed.  Please call 
the Parish Center if you plan on 
attending.  If you have any questions, please contact Peggy Clegg 
at pclegg@littleflowerparish.org or at 317-357-8352. 
 

Congratulations to Little Flower students Hilari Lathrop, 
Marek Torzewski, Edgar Arboleta, and Jacob Minton 
who were the winners of the Invite Committee's Colts 
Contest!  They and their guests enjoyed a Colts victory 
and an after the game chat with Colts players Kenny 
Moore and Anthony Williams about their personal 
journeys of faith.  Also joining in were the Colts chaplain, 
coaches, and a cheerleader.  The essays and pictures 
are displayed at the back of Church.  Hats off to these 
outstanding students! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Experience Authentic Christmas Traditions at  

St. John’s Christkindl Village in Downtown Indianapolis 
 

St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church in downtown Indy is 

hosting the 8th annual Christkindl Village on December 12-
15. The Christkindl Village is located at St. John Catholic Church 
(126 W Georgia Street, Indianapolis) on the West block of 
Georgia Street, in St. John’s parking lot and in the old Pan Am 
Arena on Georgia Street.   
 

At the festival there will be a live animal nativity, alpine slide 
for kids and adults, selfies with St. Nick, kids’ activities including 
ornament making, great German foods, beer and gluhwein 
garden, and hand crafted gifts from market vendors.  There are 
also special events all weekend long including Sacred Music 
Festivals on Friday and Saturday Evening, Eucharistic Procession 
on Saturday evening, and Family Day on Sunday with special 
events for kids. New this Year: We will be kicking off the 

festival with a Christmas Trivia Night on Thursday, 

December 12 at 6:30 p.m.  Gather teams from your parish and 
compete against other parishes! To learn more about the 
Christkindl Village or if you have questions visit: 
www.stjohnsindy.org/village. 
  

All are welcome! Admission is free and open to the public. 
Activities are indoors or inside heated tents, come out and enjoy 
authentic Christmas traditions December 12-15 in Downtown 
Indy at St. John’s Christkindl Village!  

 

News From Cathedral High School 
 

Shadow at Cathedral High School 
Come be a VIP—“Very IRISH Person”—for a day! We invite all 8th grade 
students to spend a day in the life of one of our students, meeting teachers, 
attending classes and experiencing what being IRISH is all about! Visiting 
students will be hosted by a freshman student who has similar co-curricular 
interests and/or academic abilities. Go to gocathedral.com/shadow for more 
information or contact Maribeth Cloud at mcloud@gocathedral.com. 
 

Parent Preview Dates 
Cathedral High School invites interested parents to attend a Parent Preview 
Day on December 6th. Interact with school leaders, attend a class, and tour 
campus with a current student. To learn more and/or to pre-register, visit 
www.gocathedral.com/parentpreview. 
 

High School Placement Test 
Cathedral High School will administer the High School Placement Test on 
Saturday December 7th at 8:30 a.m. While students are taking the exam, the 
Enrollment Management staff will offer "Coffee with Cathedral" to share 
information regarding academics, counseling and more. Families can 
preregister by visiting www.gocathedral.com/placementtest.  
 

Cathedral High School Application Deadline 
8th Graders! Get those applications in by December 15. Submit all 
applications to www.gocathedral.com/apply. For any questions please 
contact the Cathedral Admissions office at 317-968-7353. 
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WHY DO THEY SAY/DO THAT DURING MASS? 
 

Join the Invite Commission for a two week crash course on 

“THE USE OF SCRIPTURE DURING MASS”  

With Dr. Edward Sri and Jeff Cavins 

Little Flower Duffy Hall 

7:00 -8:30 p.m. 

Baby sitting available 

12/2 and 12/9 

Each night we will watch two Ascension Press videos and have a short discussion. 

Enrollment:  $20.00 which includes book. 

 

 
 

Please register by calling, texting, or emailing Cac Diehr:  

 317-501-0060 or cac.diehr@gmail.com 

Before 11/30/2019. 
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Shi•Kay
Lounge
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John Deering
Cleaners
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356-2471

J.C. VEERKAMP, INC.
COMPLETE REMODELING & BUILDING

COMMERCIAL & RESIDENTIAL

631-1719 ... 374-3285
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5317 E. 16th St. • 359-8278
“ALL” Tool Rentals

783-3394, Indy 
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James Dangler, Alumni
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317-756-5080

 
 

   

Legion of Mary
Meetings on Tuesdays 

10 a.m. in Parish Center

ALL ARE WELCOME!

5130 E. 10th

www.steerin.net

356-0996

Robert P. Hurley
Attorney at Law

Corner of New York & College
244 N. College Ave.

Criminal Law
Criminal Expungements

Wills - Living Wills - POAs
317-639-3315

In Loving Memory of
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Catherine O. Bowron
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Moore & Kirk Irvington Chapel
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5342 E. Washington St.

www.oakleyhammond.com
Joseph A. Hammond

Brothers Construction
5066 E. Michigan St.
317-357-1103

Donation to Church for each job done  •  Since 1976

Concrete, Steps & Sidewalks
Fencing, Carpentry, Electrical & Plumbing

Parishioner, Family Owned & Operated

  

  

 

Parishioner
Irvington Resident

Thinking about
buying or selling 

a home?
Give your local
real estate pro

a call today.
317-294-4295 direct

IndyBetterHomes.com

Mike Perron, rea

2369

CatholicMatch.com/goIN

Indiana

THIELE HEATING & 
AIR CONDITIONING
“Indy’s Oldest Heating & Cooling Co.”

RESIDENTIAL - COMMERCIAL 
SERVICE & REPLACEMENTJohn Traub

“80” Continuing 135 Years of Service

639-1111

Shi•Kay
Lounge

1514 N. Emerson
Your friendly neighborhood tavern
HAVE YOUR PARTY HERE!

John Deering
Cleaners

1160 N. Arlington
356-2471

J.C. VEERKAMP, INC.
COMPLETE REMODELING & BUILDING

COMMERCIAL & RESIDENTIAL

631-1719 ... 374-3285

Liquor Store & Bar
Best Selection on the Eastside

Check Cashing • Pool • Lottery • Keg Beer
631-9875            2725 E. Michigan

Hours: 7 am - 3 am

RURAL INN

Bibles ∙ Jewelry ∙ Rosaries ∙ Artwork ∙ Crucifixes ∙ Gifts ∙ Books ∙ Statues ∙ Cards ∙ Décor ∙ Church Supplies

(317) 845-5487       6935 Lake Plaza Drive Indianapolis, IN 46220       www.thevillagedove.com

Your local source for faith-
inspired gifts, religious goods, 

and more. 

Store Hours: Monday-Friday 10-6, Saturday 10-4

Residential Remodeling
& Maintenance

“Give us a Call...
        ...We Do It All”
Jeff Wellner, Parishioner

317-752-7819
Free Estimates

EAST SIDE PRESCRIPTION SHOP
PRESCRIPTION DELIVERY

Convalescent, Hospital 
& Sickroom Aids & Supplies

5317 E. 16th St. • 359-8278
“ALL” Tool Rentals

783-3394, Indy 
467-2525, Greenfield

K&R
Tool Shed

PEST CONTROL
WE CARE ABOUT YOUR WELFARE

James Dangler, Alumni
545-7378

www.envpest.com

D & S 
Liquor

3901 E. 10th St.
356-9318

Brian Nunley, D.D.S.
“A Friendly Dentist & Staff Who Care.”

6643 E. Washington St.
Family Dentistry

352-1444
www.briannunleydds.com

SWIFT
AIR
MECHANICAL, INC.

www.swiftairindy .com

547-5355

Heating & Air Conditioning

24 Hour Service

Compliments of

PNC Bank Linwood
317-756-5080

RICHARD T. FOWLER FAMILY
PLUMBING CONTRACTORS

Licensed • Bonded • Insured

317-356-9191
   • Repair & Replace Water, Sewer & Gas Lines
   • Backflow Certified • Camera Inspections • Drains Cleared
   • Complete Residential & Commercial Services

PC#19500044

1011 N. Emerson Ave.
351-1072

MICHAEL CANTRELL

MICHAEL’S 
AUTOMOTIVE 

Legion of Mary
Meetings on Tuesdays 

10 a.m. in Parish Center

ALL ARE WELCOME!

5130 E. 10th

www.steerin.net

356-0996

Robert P. Hurley
Attorney at Law

Corner of New York & College
244 N. College Ave.

Criminal Law
Criminal Expungements

Wills - Living Wills - POAs
317-639-3315

Finishing addictions treatment?
Wonder what’s next?

Contact Jamie Engel

612-242-6412
jamie@circlecitysl.com www.circlecitysl.com

In Loving Memory of

Sheridan W. Bowron
and

Catherine O. Bowron

We Treat You Like Family.
KiaOfCarmel.com

(317) 251-1441

“Preserving the Rite of Christian
Burial and Respecting the

Liturgy of Cremation.”
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w w w. s h i r l e y b r o t h e r s . c o m

www.beewindow.com
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Drew Torzewski, Parishioner, Alumnus

(317)
333-1042

akley
ammond

Funeral Home

Moore & Kirk Irvington Chapel

317-357-1159

5342 E. Washington St.

www.oakleyhammond.com
Joseph A. Hammond

EAGLES 211
317-357-5005

4220 E. 10th St., Indianapolis, IN 46201
Family friendly, charity driven,

smoker friendly lodge.
Accepting applications for new members.

Brothers Construction
5066 E. Michigan St.
317-357-1103

Donation to Church for each job done  •  Since 1976

Masonry, Chimneys Cleaned & Inspected $99
Concrete, Steps & Sidewalks

Fencing, Carpentry, Electrical & Plumbing
Parishioner, Family Owned & Operated

  

  

 

Parishioner
Irvington Resident

Thinking about
buying or selling 

a home?
Give your local
real estate pro

a call today.
317-294-4295 direct

IndyBetterHomes.com

Mike Perron, realtor

http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=23690317
http://DiscoverMass.com?sponsorid=23690418

